
Mobile Black Spot Program – Update 

Mr SHELTON question to MINISTER for SCIENCE and TECHNOLOGY 

Tasmania's topography and often rugged landscapes are not always conducive to strong 
mobile phone reception. I have recently had constituents from both Sheffield and Tea 
Tree asking me about the Mobile Black Spot Program, and whether they will benefit, and 
if so, when. Can you please provide an update on the program and how the government 
is improving Tasmania's digital infrastructure to give greater confidence to Tasmanians 
in areas of mobile black spots? 


